
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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OCTOBER 2024

THE GABLES

LOOK WHAT FUN WE HAVE 
BEEN HAVING... 
The Famers have enjoyed exploring our local community park to 
hunt for signs of Autumn! We have been on nature walks, carrying 
out scavenger hunts and collecting special natural treasures, going 
for listening walks to identify the different noises that we hear whilst 
exploring, and observing the changes of the coming season! We 
have started to create some of our own bug houses which we will 
then go and place in the park for the minibeasts to explore!
The Farmers and Lambs enjoyed a teddy bears picnic to celebrate 
international teddy bear day, we all brought in our teddies from 
home and had an afternoon tea party with some fruit tea, yummy 
homemade Victoria sponge cake and sandwiches! We listened to 
some of our favourite stories ‘We’re going on a Bear Hunt’ and 
‘There’s a bear in your book’. We danced along
to the sounds of the teddy bear’s picnic!
The Farmers and Little lambs had lots of fun 
celebrating ‘talk like a pirate day’ we made our 
own pirate hats and telescopes, followed 
the treasure map to find the golden 
coins and we even made our own pirate 
ship! The children put lots of effort into 
dressing up and all looked amazing! 
In October we will be focusing on our termly 
key-worker sessions with parents, this term 
we will be focusing on cooking and baking 
skills, and we can’t wait to try out some new 
recipes with you! 

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 7TH OCTOBER – SLEEPS AND ROUTINES

(Class for parents) – 2:00PM-2:30PM
WEDNESDAY 9TH OCTOBER – GRANDPARENTS DAY

9:30 -10:15AM
Bring your grandparents along and join us for breakfast

WEDNESDAY 30TH OCTOBER  – HALLOWEEN MONSTER MASH!
6:30-7:30PM

More information to follow


